
Maesteg School – Questions on Entry 
These questions should be asked of each pupil on their entry into Maesteg School:  

1. Has anyone tested COVID-19 positive in your home? 

2. Is anyone in your home currently displaying symptoms? 

3. Is anyone in your home currently self-isolating? 

 

4. To your best knowledge, have you come into contact with anyone who has tested COVID-19 

positive, is displaying symptoms or is currently self-isolating? 

 

5. Have you developed a new persistent cough? 

6. Do you have a fever or a high temperature? 

7. Have you lost your sense of smell or taste recently? 

Should the pupil answer yes to any of the following questions, they should not come into school. Please 

alert a member of the SLT team immediately. 

Following their response to these questions, the pupil should wait to be escorted to the designated toilet 

to wash their hands 

 

 

 

 


